
 

 

2200-1075 West Georgia St. Vancouver, BC, V6E 3C9 

info@kwispaaLNG.com  

 

VIA EMAIL 

 

April 3, 2019 

 

Katherine Wreford 

Canadian Environmental Assessment Agency 

Pacific and Yukon Office 

401 – 701 West Georgia Street 

Vancouver, British Columbia, V7Y 1C6 

 

Dear Ms. Wreford, 

Re: Information Request Regarding the Federal Environmental Assessment of the 

Kwispaa LNG Project 

I am writing to provide the Canadian Environmental Assessment Agency (“CEA Agency”) with an update 

regarding Kwispaa LNG in response to CEA Agency’s information request letter dated February 27, 2019. 

As you are aware, Kwispaa LNG (CF) Limited Partnership (“Kwispaa CF”) notified CEA Agency on February 

2019 that it has paused development activities on Kwispaa LNG.  During the next number of months, 

the Kwispaa LNG team is focusing its efforts and determining the next steps for the project.  Kwispaa 

CF understands that CEA Agency has paused its Environmental Assessment at day 75 and requests that 

the Environmental Assessment remain on pause until Kwispaa CF resumes activities related to the 

Environmental Assessment.  

At this time, we do not have an updated Project Schedule, but anticipate that they delay may be 

approximately six to twelve months. We will provide further information on the updated Project 

Schedule as we have further information.  

Thank you very much and we look forward to continued engagement when the Kwispaa LNG Project 

resumes development activities.  

 

Sincerely, 

Nigel Kuzemko      

Director    

Steelhead LNG      

Cc: Nathan Braun, Executive Director, BC Environmental Assessment Office 

<Original signed by>




